3/31/2015 Print

Subject: Re: Appointment Affidavit

From: @yahoo.com )
To: Paula.Chandler@sth.dot.gov;

Date: Friday, April 25, 2014 3:35 PM

Paula I probably won't get my resume emailed today but will do it tomorrow so you have it first thing
Monday. If you need it quicker, Craig, Chris, or Lucy May have it as it was part of the response to the
senate Commerce Committee

Sent from my iPhone

On Apr 25,2014, at 11:53 AM, Paula.Chandler@stb.dot.gov wrote:

Hello Deb - Just checking in with you. | have to leave early today for a school event for my daughter,
but if you need anything after 8pm jut give me a call on my cell ). Also, we are preparing
the paperwork for your ID, etc and we need a copy of your resume (I know it sounds crazy!!) but the
security office will need that information in order for you to receive and ID and credentials, etc. This

can wait until Monday if you like
Thank you,

Paula

Paula Chandler

Director, Human Resources
Surface Transportation Board
US Dept. of Transportation
Ph - 202-245-0340

FAX - 202-245-0455

Paula.Chandler@stb.dot.gov

From: Deb Miller <DMiller@camsys.com>

To: "Paula.Chandler@stb.dot.gov" <Paula.Chandler@stb.dot.gov>
Cc: "Brian.OBoyle@stb.dot.gov" <Brian.OBoyle@stb.dot.gov>
Date: 04/22/2014 06:43 PM

Subject: Re: Appointment Affidavit

Thanks Paula. This should be no problem. I'm in Dallas finishing up the last of my
consulting responsibilities so will review this more carefully on Thursday

Sent from my iPhone
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3/31/2015

Print

On Apr 22, 2014, at 3:04 PM, Paula.Chandler(@stb.dot.gov wrote:

Good Afternoon Deb:

Please see attached the appointment affidavit document that will need to be signed on Friday, April 25.
| have filled out most of the document. The official swearing in will need to be witnessed by a notary
public and the notary will need to complete the bottom of the form after you've been sworn in and you
read the oath of office. If you have any questions on anything please let me know. Even after hours,
just give me a call on my cell at . | know it's very hectic for you now, so if you need to

talk in the evening please feel free to call. | look forward to seeing you.
Regards,

Paula

Paula Chandler

Director, Human Resources
Surface Transportation Board
US Dept. of Transportation
Ph - 202-245-0340

FAX - 202-245-0455
Paula.Chandler@stb.dot.gov

<ApptAffidavitBoard Member Miller.pdf>






